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Good afternoon,
 
I’m confirming that Ms. Moermond laid this matter over to Legislative Hearing on July 20, 2021 via
telephone between 9 and 11 am. We tried to reach you twice at 651-492-4016 that morning, and
were unable to leave a voicemail (we were having suspected Teams/phone issues intermittently on
Tuesday, which may have been the issue for some calls).
 
I apologize for any inconvenience,
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 612-266-8515 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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